
Aug 14th,2023 

A message from the Red Sox  

Sponsors 

I just wanted to reach out to thank you for being a Red Sox Sponsor this year.  

Except for our record, I am very happy with the way the season unfolded. We made great progress in the 
game day entertainment and its was reflected in our atendance. We set another record for atendance 
hos�ng over 23,000 fans which was an increase of more than 6400 from 2022, which had been our best 
year to date.  

Our sponsorship numbers increased almost 40% from 2022 due to your par�cipa�on and generosity! 

Looking ahead we will con�nue to be the team that provides very affordable family entertainment in 
Regina, and we look forward to filling Currie Field next year.  

We have presented a term sheet to the City that will make it to City Council in the next couple of 
months. The Coles notes version is basically DSG Philanthropic in Saskatoon believes they can raise us 
$4M to $8M towards the facility. It is �me for the City to either say “yes” we want to par�cipate and if 
“no” get out of our way either by leasing us Currie Field for $1 year and let us do a major reno or plan B 
do something outside City limits. Stay tuned for more informa�on! 

Once again, thank you for your generosity to the team. We look forward to our partnership with all our 
sponsors in 2024! 

Host Families 

On behalf of the Red Sox thank you for bille�ng a Red Sox player this past season. The season can be 
long and there are lots of late nights that can interfere with your sleep and life in general.  

Once again, thank you for your service to the team. We can’t bring any players to Regina if we don’t have 
places for them to stay. My conversa�ons with the players were always posi�ve when asked how they 
enjoyed their stay in Regina and you’re a big part of making their summer enjoyable! 

Volunteers 

Thank you to our volunteers in 2023. The Red Sox have a very small group pf people that make up our 
Board of Directors and we can’t run this team alone. On any given game day, we need 40 plus volunteers 
to provide a posi�ve experience for our fans. You are a very important part of that experience, and we 
look forward to seeing you back at Currie Field in 2024 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors 

Gary Brotzel 

President  


